
Minutes from the Commission Meeting held on 

July 10, 2000 

The Mayor and Board of Commissioners of the Town of Englewood met in regular 
session, Monday July 10, 2000 at 6:00 P.M., in the Assembly Room at Englewood City 
Hall. 

Mayor Simpson called the meeting to order with Commissioners Ralph Davis and 
Robert Cass present, Commissioner Elizabeth Raper was not present. 

Invocation was given by Commissioner Davis. 

Motion was Cass, seconded by Davis to accept the Minutes from June 2000. All Ayes. 

Motion was made by Cass, seconded by Davis to accept the monthly billing errors and 
adjustments in the amount of $305.81. All Ayes. 

The Board then reviewed bids for a new Garbage truck. Motion was then made by Davis, 
seconded by Cass to accept the bid for an International Chasis from Cherokee Truck for 
$69,221.00. All Ayes. 

The Mayor then informed those present that the Town had received payment from Bill 
and Steve Sloan for property sold to them located on Highway 411. He also stated that 
the Town had been notified that Amsouth Bank would be close its Englewood Branch in 
October 2000. 

Request fro a water adjustment at Wilson Apartments was tabled until the next meeting 
of the Board. 

Tony Johnson was present to request a water adjustment due to a leak in an old kine 
leading to a trailer that previously set on his property. Motion was made by Cass, 
seconded by Davis to allow Mr. Johnson to have the adjustment, All Ayes. 

The Board decided to contact Dean Howard in order to set a date for auction. 

Motion was made by Davis, seconded by Cass to adjourn the meeting. All Ayes. 

Edward Simpson                                                                  Deborah Morgan 

 


